Hi Carey,

Thank you for the update. I would like you to call me after the first of the new year when the smoke/carbon alarms are installed so that I may come by to inspect and clear that violation. We can then work on the other items. Thanks again and look forward to hearing from you when the alarms are installed.

John

 

John Martell

Portland Fire Department

Fire Prevention Bureau

874-8400

>>> carey goltz <cgoltz2@yahoo.com> 12/15/2012 2:57 PM >>>

Hello John,

 

I was unable to complete my violations for the property at 139 sherman st. I am going to have the smoke/carbon in each unit at the end of the year. I have sent letters to the tenants to not have anything in hallways and will make sure they do so. With end of year taxes and vacant unit for 3 months I am saving money to do the firedoor,ele work, patch in wall, and boiler protection and hope to jave completed by end of Jan 2013 or sooner. Would you like me to email pictures to you of the things that I will be completing.

 

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

carey goltz

 

Carey Goltz
Design Concepts
207-450-9462

